
    

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF MALAWI 

MINISTRY OF HEALTH 

(GLOBAL FUND/GAVI PIU) 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AWARD PROCUREMENT CONTRACT 

The Ministry of Health through PIU/Global Fund/GAVI advertised tender for the 

procurement of Contractors for drilling and construction of 240 Boreholes in the 

various health facilities across the Country with Funding from the Global Fund Covid 

19 Grant. This is in line with Government efforts to improve health services delivery in 

the Country.   

In Compliance with Section 48 of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Assets Act 

No.27 of 2017, the Ministry here hereby notifies the General Public and all bidders who 

participated in the tender referenced below, that the evaluation and approval 

process were conducted and therefore intends to award the procurement Contract 

for Lot 2: North East B (Mzimba South, Mzimba North,Nkhat-Bay & Likoma) 19 

Boreholes under procurement Reference Number: MOH/NCB/W/GF-GAVI/2022/047 

Description of the 

Procurement 

Name of 

Bidder  

Name and 

Address of the 

Bidder 

Contract 

Period 

Contract Amount 

(Taxes Inclusive) 

 

Lot 2: North East B 

(Mzimba South, Mzimba 

North,Nkhat-Bay & 

Likoma) 19 Boreholes 

PBM 

Constructi

on Limited 

PBM Limited, 

P.O.BOX 31495, 

Lilongwe 3, 

Malawi. 

 

180 Days 

MK255,824,780.00 

All unsuccessful Bidders who wish to request for debriefing session may do so by 

writing to the following address between Monday, 24th July, 2023 and before or by 

Friday,4th August, 2023.  Email Address: info.procurement@mohpiu.com, 

josephy.mdambo@mohpiu.com. 
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Signed 

THE SECRETARY FOR HEALTH 

MINISTRY OF HEALTH 


